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February 06, 2018 

Dear Donor or Sponsor, 

The Sumter County Sheriff's Office is hosting our Third Annual Derby Day on Saturday, May 5, 2018. This 

event benefits The Florida Sheriff's Youth Ranches and will take place at The Polo Field in The Villages. Event 

will be held from 2-7pm with gates opening at 1pm. This event will include: dinner, entertainment, silent 

auction, live auction, 50/50 drawing and hat contest.  

 In 1957, a small group of Florida sheriffs saw the need for a residential care facility for troubled children. 

Within a short period of time, they were helping many children turn their lives around. These children live on 

the ranches and are cared for by cottage parents who help them develop a strong work ethic, sense of 

responsibility, teamwork and respect.  

We are looking for local business for sponsorships and/or donations. Please help the Sheriff's Office make this 

event a success.  

For more information please contact the Community Outreach Coordinator, Beth Hunt @352-569-1698 or 352-

571-0016 (cell).  

Sincerely,  

Beth Hunt 
Sumter County Sheriff's Office 
Community Outreach Coordinator  
 
 


